
From: Brigham Maher [mailto:brighammaher@gmail.com]  
Sent: Sunday, April 01, 2007 7:56 PM 
To: Energy Technology Engineering Center 
Subject: demolition plans to remove building 4024 
 
 
To the board members at Boeing and the department of energy. I apologize 
for not commenting sooner. I was at the Feburary 21st meeting concerning 
the removal of building 4024.   
  
I am a concerned citizen, concerned with the radiation that already 
affects us from the uncontained nuclear meltdown's that did occur up 
there, as well as the nuclear waste that was dumped up there. Our 
concern as people living in the surrounding communities is that we have 
very strong winds. It is a fact that nuclear radiation is spread through 
the wind.  
 I heard about the  plan's of the  removal of building 4024.  The sawing 
of the huge concrete blocks that are  contaminated, and moving those 
parts of a building that has been said that it is so complex and big it 
should never be moved, I believe that the plans of demolition and 
removal of building 4024 should not be carried through.  Also , I felt 
at the  Feburary 21st meeting that you people representing Boeing and 
Doe were more interested in YOUR best interest's instead of the 
communities.  
  
 
  
What would be the point in moving around and stirring up RADIATION? And 
why would it be moved anyway? The land is not safe to build on. It would 
be better to leave building 4024 intact , as is. We already have enough 
radiation living close to the former rocketdyne facility. And now you 
people want to stir up more. It can not be allowed.  Forgive me for 
being so blunt, but those plan's SHOULD in every way be RECONSIDERED! 
Their are thousands of lives at stake here .  Please listen to the 
voice's of Reason. Thank you very much for your time!! - Brigham   
 


